
Comment on Planning  Application  2017/4519/P   82 Compayne Gardens London NW6 3RU 

 

The West Hampstead and Fortune Green Neighbourhood Development Forum has reviewed this 

application and has several comments. 

We approve and support the proposal to restore some of the exterior detailing, but would like 

reassurance that will form a full part of the application and will not be lost in the implementation 

We have no objection to the proposed internal and rear alterations. 

We do have concerns on the technical aspects relating to the basement deepening and extension 

and its impact on neighbouring buildings, and the impact on local residents of the building and 

excavation activity and the disposal of waste.  However, we presume that LB Camden will implement 

its new policy on basement  projects. 


